
 

 

Huw Irranca Davies MS, 

Chair, 

Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee 

Senedd Cymru 

Cardiff Bay 

CF99 1SN 

30 July 2021 

Dear Mr Irranca-Davies, 

 

Thank you for your letter of 21st July in response to our correspondence about a potential short 
inquiry into the speech, language and communication needs of young people in the youth justice 
estate.   

 

It is very helpful to receive your update with regards the future remit of the committee and are 
pleased to hear that our proposal will be considered as part of the committee’s strategic planning in 
the autumn term. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Pippa Cotterill, 

Head of Wales Office  
Royal College of Speech and Language Therapists 
 


